
Have you got a burning wish to share the work you do with others in 
gerontological nursing? 

 
 

Are you working in a setting where good things are happening –where ideas turn 
into pilot projects, where evidence-based practice is the accepted value for care, or 
where a new policy is tried and tested with staff support? The editorial team 
welcomes manuscripts from clinicians that describe, evaluate or test innovative 
programs and services that serve older Canadians and their families and contribute 
to gerontological nursing! These Clinical Corner Manuscripts should not exceed 
ten pages and the editors plan to have at least one clinically based manuscript in 
every issue.  
 
All manuscripts should include an introduction to the idea, program, service or 
policy and progress logically to a conclusion. Submissions will be assessed by 
reviewers, one of whom will be in active clinical practice. The context can be 
from:  

• community settings 
• rural settings 
• northern settings 
• long-term care  
• acute care 

 
For further information, contact, Lorna Guse, Editor-in-Chief:  lorna.guse@umanitoba.ca  
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